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OCTOBER |3, 1947

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, new Mexico

Dear miss Gilpin:

This is to thank you for your letter of October iOth ano 
for the kooachromes you have mailed to us«

I AM RETURNING 2 OF THE KOOACHROMES AS I 00 NOT THINK OUR 
CLIENT WILL WANT THEM« HOWEVER, I AM FORWAROING THE OTHER 
|2 TO THE CLIENT« I 00 NOT THINK THAT IT WILL BE NECESSARY 
TO MAKE NEW ONES, BUT IF THE CLIENT SHOULD THINK THAT THERE 
IS TIME ENOUGH, WE SHALL WIRE YOU WITHIN THE NEXT DAY OR TWO. 
Will you forward to us the transparencies that are now with 
F. P. G«, WE WOULD APPRECIATE IT VERY MUCH«

I AM VERY GLAO TO HEAR THAT YOU HAVE FINISHED YOUR SECOND 
BOOK. GOOD LUCK TO YOU.

LOtTD

SINCERELY YOURS,

Leon Daniel

LEON DANIEL, GENERAL MANAGER-CECILE KUCHUK, BUSINESS MANAGER-ALFRED EISENSTAEDT, TECHNICAL MANAGEI 

THE LIMIT OF OUR LIABILITY ON EACH PHOTOGRAPH SHALL BE THE AMOUNT PAID THEREFOR.


